MONROE

Child Specific Self Contained

Paraprofessional

Phafee a diffeence m lhe lives of ow. studenls and leacfiess.

Carroll Junior High School is looking for a child specific self contained
paraprofessional. If you would like to apply, please drop off your resume to
the principal Montrell Marshall at 2945 Renwick Street, Monroe, LA, or you

can email it to montrell.marshall@mcschools.net.

For additional information or to ask any questions, you can
contact Mr. Marshall at 318-322-1683.

Deadline to apply is March 17, 2025 by noon / 9 month position / EOE



